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TOWN OF FARMINGTON  
CONSERVATION COMMISSION 

 
October 19, 2016 

 
Present were Chairman Hinze, Commissioners Amato, Hannon, Quigley and Simpson, 
Alternate Commissioners Markuszka and Wolf and Assistant Town Planner and Clerk.  The 
meeting was called to order at 7:17 p.m. by Chairman Hinze.   
 
Pequabuck River Watershed Study 
 
Eileen Fielding, Executive Director, Farmington River Watershed Association, and Michael 
Martin, Senior Scientist, PrincetonHydro, gave a presentation to the Commission to update 
them on the status of the Pequabuck River Watershed Study to date.  The Study is being done 
to develop a watershed based plan that meets EPA criteria. 
 
New Business 
 
No New Business. 
 
Old Business 
 
No Old Business. 
 
Other Business 
 
Land Acquisition Committee Report 
No LAC report. 
 
CACIWC Annual Conference  
The Conference is November 12, 2016. 
 
Planner’s Report 
 
CIPWG Conference  
 
Assistant Planner Rutherford attended this conference and provided an update regarding 
invasive species. 
 
Minutes 
 
Upon a motion made and seconded (Wolf/Simpson) it was unanimously 
 
VOTED:  To approve the October 5, 2016 meeting minutes of the Conservation 
Commission. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 8:25 p.m. 
 
SJM 


